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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA Second-Hand Uniform Sale – 12th July 2022   
 
Unfortunately, the above event won’t be taking place, as previously advertised, due to lack of stock.   
 
Please note that we will still gladly take in donations of old or spare uniform - can you please ask 
your child to drop it off at their House office or deliver it yourself to main reception.   
 
We hope to be in a position to run a uniform sale later in the Autumn or Spring term.   
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  


